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Dear All  
 
 
Valentine’s Disco – Thursday 12th February 2015 
 
The PTA Valentine’s Disco is on Thursday 12th February 2015.  The Disco starts at 6.00pm for 
reception / year 1 children plus their siblings and from 6.30pm for the rest of the school.  All 
children must be collected by 8.00pm by a responsible adult.  The theme for the night is wear 
something Pink or Red. 
 
The disco is for the children who currently attend St. Paul’s School but if a younger or older 
sibling need to attend they can do so but must be accompanied at all times by a responsible 
adult. The school or PTA cannot be held responsible for children who do not currently attend the 
school. 
 
Entry to the Disco is £2 and there are plenty of games, including face painting, tattoos and food 
(Hot dog, crisps, drinks) to entertain the children costing from 20p to 50p. Parents of younger 
children may attend for the reduced cost of £1.50 but please be assured the children are assisted 
by all the PTA members helping.  
 
If you have any queries about the Valentine Disco please feel free to speak to a PTA member or 
contacted via the links below.  
 
The Valentine’s Disco is organised by St Paul’s Parents Teachers Association, and all profits from 
the evening are used to fund extra-curricular activities and projects at the School.  If you would 
like to know more about the PTA please contact the school office or any member of the PTA. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
St Paul’s PTA 

 
 

Valentine Disco  
Format letter 
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